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At Rockwell Collins, we appreciate your selection of our products for your aircraft, and strive to provide you with the best quality parts and 
service. Occasionally, advancements in the technologies we offer our customers necessitate that we cease production and phase out the 
support of older solutions. This is the case with the SAT-2000 Inmarsat Satcom Terminal System.

Effective as of the date outlined in this Marketing Bulletin, Rockwell Collins will no longer continue production nor take additional orders on 
the SAT-2000 Inmarsat Satcom Terminal System due to:

 > Inmarsat's decision to phase out Inmarsat-3 Constellation services in the near future, and discontinue the Aero-I service on the  
 Inmarsat-4 global beams

 > Obsolescence issues with several SAT-2000 key subcomponents

Rockwell Collins will accept limited orders for the SAT-2000 Satcom (Last Time Buy opportunity) based on parts availability, or until 
November 1, 2014 (which ever comes first), with delivery ending December 1, 2015 (thirteen months after Last Time Buy operation).

Rockwell Collins will continue to support the SAT-2000 Satcom system until further notice. The support period will extend at least eight 
years after the last system is produced.

PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE

The following table lists the discontinued transceivers affected part numbers:

System Type Sub-System Type Equipment Type  
Discontinued Part Number

SAT-2000 or 
SAT-6000

SRT-2000 822-1404-XXX  
822-1346-XXX  
822-1405-XXX  
822-1348-XXX 
822-1406-XXX 
822-1349-XXX

To help ensure maximum operation of the aircraft, Rockwell Collins is encouraging our customers to be proactive in planning for the 
discontinuance.  For more information, contact your Rockwell Collins Regional Sales Manager, Rockwell Collins Authorized Dealer, or 
Customer Service Engineer.
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For more information, contact:

Rockwell Collins
400 Collins Road NE
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52498
+1.319.295.4085
email: csmarketing@rockwellcollins.com
www.rockwellcollins.com

How can we help?
Please call Rockwell Collins Customer 
Support at +1.319.295.5000.


